
February 27, 1961 

Mr, R, M, Charikar 
Youth Group of the UOJCI 
c/o Magen Hasidim Synagogue 
8 Morland Road 
Jacob Circle 
Bombay 11, India 

Dear Mr, Charikar: 

Please do not think that I have forgotten you or any other of the youth 

group. 

I shall alwaye remember your enthusiasm and be grateful to you for your 
wonderful gift, 

Our UOJCA office shall be én contact with Mr, Jhirad about all matters, 

including youth, Meanwhile, I am submitting all the material, including 
your requisition request and Mr, Malyankar*s sppech to Rabbi Stolper of 
the UOJCA who is in charge of all youth activities, You shall be hear- 
ing either from him directly or through Mr, Jhirad in the future, 

I do hope fou will give my very fondest regards to all your colleagues 

on the youth group, You have begun some wonderful work, May G-d bless 

all of you with the strength, health and enthusiasm to continue to 
strive for theese great ideals which all of ue Jews together share, 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm


